
Hemp derived Delta-8 should stay regulated by the Dept of Agriculture through a hemp license and every end use product should go 
through quality control standards.   Proper regulation by the Department of Agriculture will allow the industry to thrive while 
simultaneously eliminating the unskilled production, mislabeling and improper marketing that created the issue in the first place. We 
should not let the misguided actions of a few individuals destroy an otherwise benevolent opportunity for Oregon and the Hemp 
Industry. We must keep national distribution of Delta-8 allowed out of Oregon for the Oregon Hemp Industry to prosper.


